¥ Al

14 Charles Lane
New York, N.Y. 10014

| o . January 2, 1973
TO0 MEMBERS OF THE POLITICAL COMMITTEE '

. Dear Comrades,

Attached is a copy of a letter received by the national
office from Carl Wachauer of the Philadelphla branch. Comrade

‘ Wachauer, at the time of the last party convention, was a
member of the Oakland-Berkeley brench and a: supporter of
-~ the "Proletarian Orientation" grouping. The 1etter was

';[mimeographed with no indication of where else it was sent.

Comradely,

,Jack'
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Comrares: '
In this period of proconvertion discussion for the World
Congress, i% is vital that comradzss of the SWP oartL01Duue
in all the lebstes in t e worlc movement, even though tre

SWP is not lerally a member of the Fourth Internatonal. :

vo= ' The £YP Jeadership has veted azainst the lire.of the -

! majority document on te building of the sectionS“in céﬁitalisﬁ
Burope. As X a supporter of this document, I be}iéve I have

the rizht to defend it on the branch floor not onxy here in

Philadelphia, but in the other SWP branches'a‘s iemay» desire.

fJ be helnful 1n the 1arificaticn of issues for the comrades.,

Due to reactionary legislation, I do not embloy the.phrase
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:”?“tendency for- the WOrld Congre discu951on"‘ buﬁ in- cnntent if not iz {
 ;form thashs what T am deolarmng. | |
E Sincere]y

Carl Uacbauer, Phlladelnhia Branch SW:.;




